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Townsend, Erle

From: Lisa Daigle <lisadaigle8@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 6:09 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

I pray that this entire propasal is scrapped!!  Does anyone seriously think we will be able to 

power up all of these vehicles?  California, that continuously has trouble powering their own 

residential needs , and where residents are forced into darkness because of the blackouts 

imposed on them because there is not enough power to support their everyday usage -  and 

they now want to force everyone to follow their ill advised leadership?  You cannot force a 

nation to place all of its rely solely on electric power for vehicles when such a huge majority 

want nothing to do with it!  Here in Maine, with our long winters, where one  may have to 

travel 8 or more hours to get from one  end of the state to the other-  really???  You think that 

we have time to wait around for hours while a vehicle is charging up so that we can continue 

on our travels??  And we haven’t even addressed the issue of long haul trucks! 

Electric vehicle mandates are not feasible and not realistic.  We cannot be forced to invest in 

something on such a large scale that we do not even have confidence in! 

Sent from my iPhone 


